
 
PENTECOST UNIVERSITY 

(OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR) 
 

Friday, January 06, 2023 

NOTICE 
 

REPORTING DATE FOR ALL FRESH STUDENTS – JANUARY INTAKE 
 

Following a meeting of Management and the Leadership of the SRC concerning the 

accommodation situation on campus, the following decisions and arrangements 

have been made: 
 

 All fresh students who may need University accommodation are to report to 

campus from Saturday, January 14, 2023. 
 

 Orientation/Medical Examinations is scheduled from Monday, January 16, 

2023 to Friday, January 20, 2023. Medical personnel from Pentecost 

Hospital will be available on campus for this exercise. 

 

Please note that these changes have become necessary to enable the University 

provide accommodation for the newly admitted students. 
 
 

Thank you. 

 

FOSTER K. AMOANI (MR.) 
REGISTRAR 
 

CC:  

 Vice-Chancellor 

 Pro Vice-Chancellor  

 Ag. Chief Finance Officer 

 Chief Information Officer  

 Deans (FBA, FESAC, FHAS, FLAW, Educ., Eve/Wkd.) 

 Ag. Dean of Students/Chaplain 

 Ag. Director-IQAU  

 HODs (ACC/FIN, EMS, MGT, BIT, BNS/BWMF)  

 Senior Assistant Registrar – (Academic)  

 All Programme Managers  

 SSDU (Students Support Services, International Relations, Mentorship)  

 BDCA Unit 

 Technical Services Unit  

 Digital Services Unit 

 Staff  

 SRC  

 All Notice Boards/Digital Platforms/Website 

 


